Dear FW Families,

Welcome to sixth grade! We know that you will have an exciting summer and hope that you
will enjoy every moment of the coming school year. The sixth-grade teachers, at Fort
Washington are looking forward to having you in sixth grade this

2023-2024 school year.

Because our supply budget will not support all the activities we have planned for this next
year, we are seeking the voluntary donation of supplies which your child can utilize
throughout the year.

Recommended individual student supplies:

* Three ring binder with dividers or an expandable folder
» Two packages of white lined paper (WIDE ruled)
» Four packages of 3 x 5 lined note cards

* Colored Pencils and Markers

* Binder Pencil Pouch

* Twelve sharpened pencils

* Extra erasers

* Three red pens for correcting

» Two black sharpie permanent markers

* Three dry erase markers

* Personal Stapler and staples

* Scissors

* 3-subject spiral notebook

* Ear buds

We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all our students, and we
would appreciate your voluntary donations.
Community supplies:

* Box of Kleenex tissues

* Bottle of instant hand sanitizer
* Bottle of liquid hand soap

* Wipes

» Paper towels

* Dry erase markers

Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to
provide your child with additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With much excitement,

Fort Washington Sixth Grade Teachers



